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KDOT employees celebrate service anniversaries 

The Kansas Department of Transportation expresses its appreciation for employees 
celebrating state service anniversaries in August. KDOT is proud to acknowledge them for 
the long-term dedication they have provided to the state of Kansas. 
 
Those celebrating 20 years:  

• Sara Donley, Administrative Assistant, Salina 
• Gary Fangman, Equipment Operator Senior, Seneca 
• Chad Gaddis, Equipment Operator Senior, Waverly 
• Stephen Gibson, Engineering Technician Senior, Independence 

• Mitchel Hoag, Engineering Technician Senior, Iola 
• Denny Martin, Regional Geologist, Chanute 
• Kenneth Ruppel, Engineering Technician, Garnett 
• Doria Watson, Public Service Executive II, Topeka 

 
Those celebrating 10 years:  

• Julie Lorenz, Cabinet Secretary, Lenexa 
• Patrick Miller, Equipment Operator, Benton 
• Ethan Pugh, Engineering Technician Midpoint, Mayetta 

 
### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

